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HSE Disability Services in Community Services Dublin South Wicklow, through the governance of SLA, 

continue to work with Sunbeam House Services CLG to ensure that robust governance, quality and safety 

arrangements are in place and to ensure that high quality services are provided to residents. 

The agreed action plan is monitored through the HSE governance service review meetings. It continues to 

demonstrate that the action plan is being progressed, with an 84% completion rate to date. The remainder 

of actions are Board specific and have been responded to HIQA in a submission on 9th June ahead of a 

planned HIQA review on 12th June 2025. 

HIQA remain active in their inspections both planned and unplanned, with SHS receiving very positive 

judgements in recent inspections. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Kind Regards, 

Claire Waldron 
General Manager 

Disability Services 


